
SPILLIN' THE TEA
Monthly Email Newsletter curated by the Front Porch Tea Room and

Gathering Place

We offer High Tea Reservations
Wednesday - Saturday

11AM & 2:30 PM 
6PM on Friday’s

*schedule varies upon other events
occurring*

Reservation is required for all High Tea
Seating’s. 

NOVEMBER MENU

COMMUNITY
CAROLING

Join us as we spread some Holiday Cheer
throughout the town. 

Sunday, December 20th
5PM - 8PM

We plan to Carol around the town from
5pm - 7pm. After, we will warm up at the
Front Porch Tea Room & Gathering place.
We will be offering Hot Tea & Cocoa with

cookies.

*small upcharge for Vegan or Gluten Free menu items.*



Our Paint Events are taught by
PaintAway’s Janeen Hershey.

This month’s painting will be an
option of three different

Snowmen.

PAINT NIGHT

We will be hosting two separate Paint
Events this month. 

Weds. December 2nd
6PM - 9PM 

Weds. December 9th
6PM - 9PM

Seating is limited. Tickets must be
purchased in advance.

We will enjoy
salad, scones and

clotted cream
inside. Then paint

outside in the
garden, weather

permitting. Plan to
end inside with
delicious dessert
and a cup of hot

tea.



CHICKEN 'N
WAFFLES DINNER

We will be closed
Wednesday, November

25th thru Friday,
November 27th to spend
time with our family. We
will reopen on Saturday,
November 28th for High

Tea reservations.

We will be closed
Sunday, December 20th

through Tuesday,
January 5th to celebrate

the holidays with our
family. We will reopen on
Wednesday, January 6th

for High Tea Reservations.

HOLIDAY
CLOSURES

VISIT OUR GIFT
SHOP

If you have not seen our Gift Shop on the 2nd floor, it
is a MUST visit the next time you come to the Tea

Room. 

We have a variety of different items for sale in the
gift shop including: tea cups, tea pots, decorative

signs, and much more. 

Our gift shop does not only feature Tea Room related
items but local artists have put some of their pieces

for sale there as well.


